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Jason and Tim,
No issues with you tapping into our existing water line on the access road to the LSF. It would be
helpful to understand when this work will take place so I can make everyone aware. Also, would it
be possible to install a separate valve down stream from your tap so that each building, the LSF
and the Police Station, could be isolated individually? In the future, if we need to turn the water off
to our building, we would have to do that in RT 7 which would shut water off to your building as
well. Let me know your thoughts. 

Thanks

Jason Moran
Senior Project Manager
Williams College
54 South Street
Williamstown, MA 01267
p: 413-597-4527
f: 413-597-4141
jmoran2@williams.edu
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